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In addition to increasing rebates, we desperately need structural reform of the MBS to reflect 
the needs of patients today and stabilise it for the future. This includes making longer 
consultations for mental health and chronic conditions and multidisciplinary, longitudinal care 
more affordable. Patients must have sufficient time with their chosen and trusted GP to develop 
plans to stay healthier for longer. Giving our people that time will also reduce longer term costs 
to our hospitals and health system.  

The AMA has a sensible strategy to modernise Medicare, and we would welcome an opportunity 
to meet with you to discuss it and our members’ views on these issues further. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Nick Yim  
President   
AMA Queensland 

Dr Brett Dale 
Chief Executive Officer 
AMA Queensland 




